Notice Re. Posting of Answers for Emerging Markets Equity Manager Search
Wednesday, June 21, 2017

Thank you for providing your questions related to your interest in ACERA’s Emerging Market
RFP. At this time, we are still in the process of answering the questions and hope to have
answers posted by early next week (week of June 26). We appreciate your patience.



